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[ write to ensure the Department of Treasury, in the implementation of the CARES Act (H.R. 748) Title VI
Coronavirus Relief Fund, provides Kansas City, Missouri its appropriate support. This important provision
will offer necessary relief to a city beset by the coronavirus (COVID-19) crisis and provide the assistance
Congress intended they receive when drafting and voting on this measure.

Based on press reports, I understand there may be some confusion in the application of Title VI of the
CARES Act. This provision offers rapid assistance to states and localities to meet the needs associated with
the COVID-19 crisis. As drafted, the provision was intended to distinctly assist large urbanized areas, with
a population density that makes these communities distinctly susceptible to the heath crisis we currently
face—urbanized areas such as Kansas City. The language of the bill notes that a “unit of local government”
would be an area with a population that “exceeds 500,000.” As of 2018, the U.S. Census estimated that the
population of Kansas City was 491,918—seven percent growth since 2010. Unfortunately, there does not
appear to be a public facing Census estimate for 2019, and we currently find ourselves in a census year.
Recently reported data for Kansas City derived from the Mid-America Regional Council indicates that the
total population is 505,604. The municipal government as well as the Regional Council would welcome the
opportunity to work with Treasury and U.S. Census to verify this count to expedite the distribution of these

needed funds.

As I am sure you would agree, the extreme and exigent nature of this crisis does not allow for a more
protected exchange and interpretation of this provision of the CARES Act. According to most recent counts,
the state of Missouri has over 1,300 cases of COVID-19 with a concentration in St. Louis and Kansas City.
While I would hope this interpretation offers some clarity on both the letter and the spirit of the provision
as a legislator who supported its passage, I urge you to swiftly define this question for the citizens of Kansas
City in coordination with the U.S. Census and the municipal government. As the CARES Act requires a
speedy exaction of these funds, | would request an expedited processing of this request.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
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